
Autumn Term 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the 
Autumn Term. 
 
I do hope you and your families are remaining 
safe and well as we progress through this 
second lockdown. The children have, as per 
usual, made a fantastic start upon their return 
and are continuing to work hard in their 
studies. We are looking forward to sharing 
their progress with you at parent’s 
consultation evening later in this half term.  
 
We are a community school, and if you do 
find yourself in any sort of difficulties due to 
these unusual circumstances, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with me at school and 
we will help as much as we possibly can. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. S Byrne  
(Headteacher) 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Parents’ Consultations:   
 

- w/c 23rd      November 
 
End of term:       
 

- Friday 18th December 
 

 

COVID-19 
 
A reminder of the flow chart that we sent out a few weeks ago. It gives a useful 
guide as to what to do in a variety of scenarios. 
 

 
 
 
At school we have a dedicated email address for any Covid-19 related 
correspondence. Please email covid2638@welearn365.com if you need to 
report test results or inform us of any cases within the household. If in doubt, 
please contact us! 
 



Parents’ Consultation 
For obvious reasons, this will look a little different this year as we cannot hold this at Kingsway in the school building! 
Instead, this half term, the format will look like this: 
 
Friday 20th November Report to come home from school with your child 
Monday 23rd – Thursday 26th November Follow up telephone consultation call with class teacher, if requested. 
 
A letter will be coming home with this newsletter with further details of the process, including how to book telephone 
consultations in via Parent Pay, as well as Year group specific timeslots.  
 

Parking 
Usual reminder about parking – I know 
before and after school are busy and 
difficult times of the day but can I remind 
you all that we are in a residential area and 
need to be mindful of our neighbours. 
Please do not park or block drive entrances 
or park on the newly painted zigzag yellow 
lines directly outside school. Thank you for 
your understanding and cooperation 
 

Homework 
Homework is coming home again this Thursday to be completed and handed back in 
the following Tuesday. A reminder that homework will consist of: 

- A Maths activity set on MyMaths 
- An English activity 
- Spellings 

Please also hear your child read as frequently as you can – ideally daily. Any problems 
with homework, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
 

, 

  

Uniform 
Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing the correct school uniform. Trainers and hoodies are not part of our 
uniform here at Kingsway. We appreciate there might be occasions that it is not possible to wear certain items of uniform, 
but please can you make sure that you speak to your child’s class teacher to let them know. Thank you.  
 


